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Tuesday 28th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well! I wanted to take a moment to share some information about the maths 
homework I’ll be setting for the children, so you’re aware of what to expect and how it works. 

• When it’s set: Homework will usually be sent home on Monday evenings. 
• How to complete it: Your child can complete it all at once or spread it out over several evenings - 

whatever works best for your family routine. 
• Returning it to school: There’s no need to send the homework back to school. I will send the 

answers home the following week so you and your child can go through it together if you wish. 
• Content of the homework: The tasks will mainly focus on revising arithmetic skills from previous 

years. Some question topics may not have been revised, or taught yet in class, but the majority 
will be familiar to the children. 

I understand that life outside of school can be busy with other commitments and activities. Please don’t 
worry if your child is unable to complete the homework or if you would prefer that they didn’t do it at 
all - it’s not an issue. 

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at Parents’ Evening on 24th February 2025, booking 
details and time-slots will be released before half-term. 

Finally, I’ll be holding a SATs meeting mid-way through next half-term to provide more information 
about the tests and how you can support your child. Details about the meeting will be shared after 
Parents’ Evening. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the homework or anything else, please don’t hesitate to 
get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Cooper 


